
From: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO) 
To: 	 'Axelrod, Matthew' 
CC: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Sent: 	 6/14/2011 1:49:25 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Letters that went to ATF employees who will be called as witnesses tomorrow 

Thanks, got your vm re calling Castor and agree we should do that, but we have no basis for believing that the 
situation will change today vis-à-vis interviews. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod2©usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 1:45 PM 
To: Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: Letters that went to ATF employees who will be called as witnesses tomorrow 

DOJ-FF-42217 


	Page 1

